
 

  
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No 26 

31st March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have made it to the end of the spring term and the children 

are ready for a well-deserved holiday. They have had lots of fun 

today and eaten piles of party food. Thank you so much for all 

your generous contributions. 

 

School Uniform 

When we return to school after Easter, the children will 
be able to wear summer uniform. If it is very cold, they 
are welcome to still wear winter uniform. We have lots of 
free spare uniform in school – just let the office know 
what sizes you require and we will do our best to provide 
the items your child needs.  

Children will still be asked to come to school in PE kits on days when they have PE lessons. We are also still 
asking pupils to wear their black trainers to school every day instead of school shoes. 

 
Thank you for your tremendous support throughout the term. 

 
Have a really wonderful Easter holiday, 
 
 
Margaret Hanrahan 

Nursery through to Year 6 
Newstead Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 0SJ 
   
Tel:  0208 857 8792 

Headteacher:   Miss Margaret Hanrahan 

 

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell 

Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey 

 

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk 

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

Committed to Safeguarding 

Notes for your diary  

Monday 19th April 

Return from Easter  

6th May – INSET Day – School closed to 

pupils (Poling day for local elections) 

Parent Teacher meetings will be taking 

place during this day (phone calls, Google 

classroom or Zoom). Appointments will be 

organised by class teachers after the Easter 

holiday. 
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